Jane Rasely

From: Kent Fredrickson <fredricksonkent@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 17,2019 11:10 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Permit PLN50804B SPR/CUP

In reviewing NOTICE OF INTENT TO REDUCE THE MINIMUM BUFFER IN A LANDSLIDE HAZARD AREA for this application,
it is noted that an Independent Third Party Geotechnical Review was conducted, but does not provide any of the
findings. Please provide the reference document or a link to it. | have concerns about construction so close to a landslide
hazard due to potential environmental impact and danger to the residents if such a landslide was to occur. Such risks
need to be considered.

R/

Kent Fredrickson

318 Wyatt Way NE
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110



